Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

July 30, 2018

1800E1-MHH

TELEVICENTRO OF PUERTO RICO, LLC.
Javier Maynulet

PO BOX 362050

San Juan, 00936-2050

Re: WAPA-TV
00000058591
San Juan, PR
Fac Id: 52073

Gentlemen:

This refers to your attorney’s letter dated July 27, 2018 requesting special temporary authority to
remain silent. You indicate that the station’s tower was destroyed as a result of Hurricane Maria
and that the station went silent on September 20, 2017.

In light of the above, special temporary authority IS GRANTED pursuant to Sections 73.1740 of
the Commission’s Rules. This authorization expires on September 20, 2018.

During this period of discontinued operation, you are directed to pay strict attention to Section
73.1740 (a) (4). That is, you must continue to adhere to the requirements in your station license
pertaining to the lighting of antenna structures.

We wish to point out that an extension of this request must include detailed reasons and a
description of efforts being taken to return the station to full power operation.

Sincerely,

Koo thonding

Kevin R. Harding
Associate Chief
Video Division
Media Bureau

cc: Sally A. Buckman



